From:
 Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

 To:
 Krall, Kyle (DNREC)

**Subject:** Fw: Opposition to Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate

**Date:** Monday, March 6, 2023 10:41:57 AM

From: Glen Stevens <glen.pat.stevens@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 1:19 PM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) < John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

**Cc:** SenateMinority (MailBox Resources) <SenateMinority@delaware.gov>

**Subject:** Opposition to Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my opposition to the DNREC zero-emission vehicle standards mandate which is being proposed in our State of Delaware.

While I agree we need to be respectful and practice sensible behaviors to preserve our precious environment, government mandates of electric vehicles are unacceptable; as opposed to allowing free markets to drive the industry and letting the consumer have a choice (i.e., gas vs. electric) as the technology matures and evolves over time.

Thank you for your attention and consideration to my concerns as you continue to examine this very important issue.

Very Respectfully,

Glen M. Stevens Frankford, DE